
To all Interested Veterans and Supports,

On Thursday December 15, 2022, Sacramento  
Valley National Cemetery in Dixon (SVNC) will be holding 
final services for 60 Unaccompanied Veterans.

Currently, (MIAP) has 1 veteran to take to Dixon. If you 
would like to join me, meet at Pleasant Hill Cemetery, 
1700 Pleasant Hill Rd, at 1000 hrs. or earlier with KSU 
at 1030 hrs., traveling to Dixon via Hwy 16, 101, 37, 80 
and meet up with PGR at the Chevron Station in Dixon.

I will be taking this Veteran in my car.

Thank You for Supporting our Veterans and please be 
safe when riding.

Ron Collier, MIAP
(redlightron@comcast.net)
Question? Contact the R/C Ron
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